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May 29, 2019 
 
 
Chair Holvey and Members of the House Rules Committee, 
 
 
The Secretary of State supports the policy concepts outlined HB 3242 along with the -2 
amendments that are before the committee today.  
 
Our office supports the concept of selling surplus lands as quickly and efficiently as 
possible. Currently, the process takes an incredibly long time and we want to ensure that 
that is streamlined in whatever way is feasible.  
 
We look forward to future conversations relating to solving the problems that this bill 
seeks to resolve.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Andrea Chiapella 
Legislative Director 
503-986-2259 
Andrea.Chiapella@Oregon.Gov 
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